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Dear Friend, 

Thank you for your interest in ShareCare of Leelanau. 
 

ShareCare is a nonprofit organization that supports senior citizens to live independently and well in their homes 
for as long as possible. Our mission is to facilitate connecting the Leelanau County community of seniors with 
services and activities that promote a physical and emotional healthy, independent and fulfilled lifestyle while 
aging. 

 
Services include care coordination by a Registered Nurse, and volunteer supported efforts to help seniors live 
independently. These include transportation, friendly visits, basic respite for caregivers, an occasional meal 
during an illness, fall and spring clean-up, errands, light handyman projects, and much more. When more 
support is needed, ShareCare keeps a list of vetted independent contractors, including caregivers. 

 
Seniors who enroll with ShareCare pay a nominal annual fee, every May, to cover administrative costs. The fee 
for an individual is $75, and $125 for a couple. If you have a financial hardship, this fee can be waived. After 
receiving your enrollment form, we will contact you to discuss the ShareCare program, your current needs, if 
any, and volunteer opportunities. If you have any questions, please call 231-256-0221 or email 
info@sharecareleelanau.org. 

 
As a nonprofit, ShareCare relies on donations to meet its operating costs and we encourage you to 
donate at the level you can afford. Please consider a donation with your enrollment or in the future. 

 
Thank you for your interest and support of ShareCare, 
 

 
 
    Julie Tarr 
    Executive Director 
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